
 

The Family and Children’s Services of Frontenac, Lennox and Addington is a progressive child welfare agency that 
is committed to partnering with communities to provide professional child protection services.  We offer an innovative and 

positive work environment that values continuous learning and staff development.  

 

 

SUPPORT WORKERS FOR SUMMER KOOL KAMP 
Energetic, Trustworthy, and Fun Staff Sought 

 
Kool Kamp supports children with developmental, physical and behavioural needs and programming reflects the 
unique needs of the campers attending.  Camp runs July and August, Monday to Thursday at our office located at 
99 Advance Avenue, Napanee.   

 Care, support, and supervision of fantastic children with special needs 
 Preference will be given to candidates who have prior experience working with children with disabilities.  

 
 
 REQUIRED QUALIFICATIONS FOR ABOVE POSITIONS: 

 Current National Lifeguard Certificate is an asset 

 Ability to work in a team environment 

 Possess a valid driver's license with access to a vehicle 

 Excellent organization, planning and writing skills 

 Excellent communication and problem solving skills 

 Ability to effectively respond to crisis situations to ensure child safety 

 Proficiency in Windows environment using Microsoft Office Suite 

 Flexible hours of work may be required 

 Criminal Reference Check and Vulnerable Sectors Check 

 Knowledge of the Child and Family Services Act and Ministry standards and guidelines 

 Currently completing a College Diploma or University graduate degree and returning to school in 
the fall 

 Due to subsidy requirements, should be between the ages of 18 - 30 

 Proficiency in English and French would be considered an asset 
 

Interested applicants are invited to apply in writing by Friday, March 31, 2016 to: 

Human Resources 

Family and Children’s Services of Frontenac, Lennox and Addington 

817 Division Street 

Kingston ON  K7K 4C2 

Or by fax to 613-542-4428 or by email to hr@facsfla.ca  

 

We would like to thank all applicants; however, only those selected for an interview will be contacted. 

 

 
The Agency will provide support in its recruitment processes to applicants with disabilities, including 

accommodation that takes into account an applicant's accessibility needs. If you require accommodation 

during the interview process, please contact Human Resources. 

mailto:hr@facsfla.ca

